
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I followed the advice to perform the following changes: 

1- We reviewed the paper for typographical or grammatical errors. 

2- We omitted the sentence “it is wiser to not smoke from the start" 

from he conclusion. 

About writing a summary, we already prepared abstract, conclusion and 

core tips. We Think that this already summarized our work to the 

degree that any further summary will be only a repetition of what is 

written. However, we are happy to receive any further comments from 

the reviewers. 


